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29 May 2024 
 
Waikato Regional Council 
Private Bag 3038  
Waikato Mail Centre 
Hamilton  3240 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Matamata-Piako District Council submission on Waikato Regional Council’s 
Initial Representation Review for the 2025 Local Elections 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on your initial proposal. 
 
Matamata-Piako District Council support the proposed representation arrangements 
of modifying the northeastern boundary of the Waihou general constituency, which 
will comprise of the South Waikato District, Matamata-Piako District, Arahiwi (an 
interest within Rotorua Lake District) and part of the Hauraki District. 
 
We do not wish to speak to our submission at the hearing. 
 
 
Regards  
 

 
 
 
 
Mayor Adrienne Wilcock 
Matamata-Piako District Council 


